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In God’s love we learn and grow together 
 

Headteacher: Mrs J P Conley 

 

 

 25th June 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

New to Year 1 Meeting 

 

On Tuesday 1st July we will be holding a meeting for all parents/carers whose child 

starts our Year 1 class in September 2025. 

 

The meeting will start at 2.00 pm and Mrs Conley, Headteacher, will introduce you 

all to Year 1.  The meeting will include a visit to the Year 1 class room, the school 

canteen and you will also be able to take a look at our ‘Pre-Loved’ school uniform. 

 

There will also be an opportunity for you to complete any school paperwork that 

has not been completed, including details on Free School meals.   

 

Please enter the school via the school office.   

 

If you have any questions prior to Tuesday 1st July, please email the school office 

and we will respond as soon as we can.  Finbars-rec@st-finbars.liverpool.sch.uk  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs J Conley 

Headteacher 
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